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Board Approves 2023-2024 Annual Education Results Report 
School authorities in Alberta have the flexibility to use resources to meet students' learning needs
and annually prepare an Annual Education Results Report (AERR) to demonstrate accountability and
assure local stakeholders, Alberta Education and the public that they are fulfilling their
responsibilities and that students are successful.

 The Board has approved the division’s 2023-2024 Annual Education Results Report which provides
the results achieved from implementing the division’s Education Plan. The AERR is available on the
division website at the following link: https://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/474809.

Audited Financial Statements 2023-2024
The Audit Committee met with the auditing firm, KPMG LLP,
on November 25, 2024, to review the audited financial
statements for the 2023-2024 school year. At the
Committee's recommendation, the Board accepted the
auditor’s report at the November 26, 2024, Regular Meeting
of the Board and approved the audited financial
statements. The statements have been shared with Alberta
Education and are available on the division website at the
following link:
https://www.pallisersd.ab.ca/download/474853

New Secretary Treasurer is Appointed

CONTACT US
The Palliser School Division
Direct Line: (587) 486-0311
Phone:  (403) 328-4111 
or (1-877-667-1234 toll-free)
Fax:  (403) 380-6890
www.pallisersd.ab.ca
Facebook: Palliser School Division
Instagram: @PalliserSchools

The next regular Board Meeting will be on Dec 10, 2024

Effective November 29, 2024, Cindy Rogers, currently in the role of
Director of Finance, will assume the role of Associate Superintendent,
Business Services. Cindy was appointed Secretary-Treasurer of the
division at the November 26, 2024, Regular Meeting of the Board. 

Cindy brings a wealth of experience in education finance, with nearly
13 years at Palliser.  She possesses a deep understanding of Palliser
operations. The Board admires her remarkable work ethic, commitment
to quality, and passion for supporting the students of Palliser School
Division and welcomes her to the Senior Administrative team. 

The division thanks the outgoing Associate Superintendent, Business
Services and Secretary-Treasurer, Hailey Pinksen, for her work with
the division and wishes her success in her future endeavours.
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